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Pyrmont is already one of the most densely populated suburbs in Australia with limited space and 
traffic flow. Any development close to the foreshore must allow for overshadowing, the community 
considerations and be in line with the current parameters of the area. Only low level building should 
be constructed in the area rising up to 6 levels. 

 

The current plans ignore the needs of our global city and reduce its liveability. They fail to address 
the urgent need for social and affordable housing, and the need for public open space. This planning 
only considers the privatisation of our harbour foreshore. 

 

I oppose the current plans in their current state.




